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Winter Weather Causes Yakima Transit to Cancel Service 
 

Due to severe winter weather conditions, Yakima Transit will not be providing bus service today, 
Saturday, February 9th. 
 
“Out of an abundance of safety, Yakima Transit will not be running today,” said Communications 
& Public Affairs Director Randy Beehler.  “Given the road conditions, the cold temperatures, and 
high winds, it’s better if people stay at home today if possible.” 
 
Notice will be provided prior to the resumption of Yakima Transit service.     

 


